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From: Mike Gillis
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 8:56 AM
To: Pat Eldridge
Subject: FW: Innovation Grant Approved!

FYI

From: Maddie's Fund Grants Team <grants@maddiesfund.org>
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2019 5:46 PM

To: Mike Gillis <JohnGi@cctexas.com>

Subject: Innovation Grant Approved!

Dear Mike Gillis,

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that on 4/30/2019 the Maddie's
Fund Board of Directors approved the Innovation Grant application submitted by
Corpus Christi Animal Care Services on 2/14/2019 for your Innovative Foster Care
project, titled Corpus Christi Animal Care Services Foster Program, in the amount
of $5,000.00. We are proud to support Corpus Christi Animal Care Services's
lifesaving efforts.

Our Innovation Grants are helping to fund projects at shelters, independent rescue
organizations, non-profit clinics and TNR groups across the country that advance
lifesaving and ultimately guarantee a healthy home or habitat for all dogs and

cats. We applaud your forward thinking and are excited to hear about the success
of your program!

We will be paying this grant via ACH transfer. The payment will be processed in a
few weeks. The payment contact indicated on your grant application will receive
an email from Bill.com asking for your account information, which is stored
securely in Bill.com's system {Maddie's Fund will never see your information).
Once your information is submitted, when our Accounting team processes the
payments, the funds will be transferred directly into your account.



In appreciation of this grant, please use the hashtag #ThanksToMaddie in any
posts on social media about this grant or activities funded by this grant. The
Maddie’s Grant Recognition Toolkit can be found here:
http://www.maddiesfund.org/grant-recognition.htm.

As your reporting requirement for this grant, we will send you a follow up survey
via email in approximately six months to learn how your project went/is going. This
will need to be completed within 30 days of receipt of the survey.

Additionally, you will be required to join the Maddie's Fund Coalition in Shelter
Animals Count {www.shelteranimalscount.org) within 30 days of receiving this
approval email.

As a?national animal welfare leader and funder of animal welfare in North
America, Maddie’s Fund believes that organizations should be transparent about
the number of animals that come under their care, and the outcome for all of
those animals.?That is why we support the public availability of key data {the basic
data matrix as defined by Shelter Animals Count), from all animal welfare agencies
and nonprofits, both publicly and privately funded and whether or not they
provide government animal control services or humane law enforcement.

In accepting this grant, Corpus Christi Animal Care Services agrees to allow ‘
Maddie's Fund to distribute and/or include information about this grant in public
reports, press releases and other public or private communications with input
from Corpus Christi Animal Care Services.

If you have any questions about this grant, please contact our Grants Team at
grants@maddiesfund.org or 925.310.5450.

Congratulations, again, on receiving this grant! We wish you the best in your
humane work.



